Ref.:

Rep. Maxine Grad, ChairRep. Thomas Burditt, Vice ChairRep. Kevin "Coach"

Christie, Ranking MemberRep. Selene ColburnRep. Kate DonnallyRep. Kenneth
Goslant, ClerkRep. Martin LaLondeRep. Felisha LefflerRep. William NotteRep. Robert
NorrisRep. Barbara Rachelson

Amber Burke, the House Judiciary Committee Assistant,

Please share with the members of the House Judiciary Committee my following
position on S.265.

"S.265 is completely unnecessary, as existing law works, and the bill is being
misused by Rep. Martin LaLonde as a vehicle for a Gun Control Campaign®.

Sincerely yours,
Gerald H. Stagg, voting/tax paying resident of Vermont



